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Re: Planning Application 21/00279/HOU - more information is needed
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To:  Planning Admin <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>
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recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

'

Good afternoon,

Could I please speak to someone about this additional information request. I am a little confused.

1) The foot print is only slightly enlarged at the front of the existing garage- is there known
contamination at this site? Presumably that was dealt with when the development was constructed
so I do not understand your request.

2) The proposal is over 1m distant from the side boundary so again I do not understand your
request.

3)  I do not accept this as it is only part demolition of the roof and front elevation of the garage. 

4) The distance is shown to the relevant side boundary at 1047mm - the distance to the rear
boundary is as existing and the distance to the front boundary is not considered relevant, please
advise.  

I look forward to your response. 

Kind regards, 

Alison Stevens

CHURCHILL DESIGN 
01252 325701
On 02/02/2021 15:21, planningadmin@hart.gov.uk wrote: 

Thank you for your application to Hart District Council. Before we 
can progress your application further, we need more information from 
you - please see attached letter for more details.
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